
                           Manor Primary School 
School work at home during the Summer Term 2 

 
 

As we increase the number of children that will start to come into school during summer term 2, we are 
also thinking about how we can continue to support the children and families that will be continuing 
learning at home. 

 
In trying to balance everyone’s needs, in this fast-changing and uncertain context, we have identified 
some key principles to guide us.  
 
 
 To have realistic expectations of what is possible for children, families, 

and staff. 
 

• Suggested daily structure/timetable for activities 

• Learning plans that align with what is happening in school 

• Whole school activities that allow families to work together on a theme 

• Ideas for school work include those that children can complete 
independently and so provide opportunities for parents to also work 
from home 
 

 

To maintain a focus on well-being and mental health in children, 
families, and staff. 
 

• As well as being realistic about workload, children and families are 
supported to do as much or as little as they can manage of the work 
available via the website 

• Children and families can submit their work to be added to the website 
so they can share their activities with other members of the school 
community   children@manor.walsall.sch.uk 
 
 

 

To provide learning activities with opportunities for children to revisit 
and consolidate knowledge already taught. 
 

• By providing weekly literacy and maths activities for each year group, 
children have opportunities to practice and consolidate their learning, 
building confidence and fluency 

• Printed learning packs of the planned activities will be available to 
collect from the school 
 

 

To offer suggestions and links to other educational resources 
 

• These provide access to a range of other learning opportunities and 
challenges if individual children or families wish to use them 

We will continue to review and develop how we can support ongoing learning at home. 
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